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THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS LAWRENCE, KANSAS 66044

oEPARTMENT CF CHEMICAL AND PETROLEUM ENGINEERING

Chemical Engineenng
102 Nuclear Reoctor Center

913-UN 4 3938

May 5, 1930

Mr. Robert W. Reid, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch 54
Division of Operating Reactors
U.S. fluclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Docket tio. 50-148 L

Dear Mr. Reid:

On January 24, 1980 Dean David Kraft submitted a proposed revision of
the Physical Security Plan for our facility. Our records do not indicate
that the receipt of the Plan was ever acknowledged. Can you advise us if
the Plan was received.

We can see problems in implementing the Plan August 18 if it is not
approved soon.

Very truly yours,

tcd.cblh
Russell B. Mesler
Professor

RBM: sir

cc: Dean Kraft
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